
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sep. 6, 2022 

 

Dear Mr. Kooris, 

 

The State Pier project’s price tag has unfortunately been changed many times. 

 

With these changing costs approaching a quarter of a billion dollars, I am interested in seeing an update on 

anticipated revenues at State Pier.  

 

Taxpayers are funding the costs, and they deserve to know the return on their investment.  

 

Please send me the latest return on investment estimates for the State Pier project so that I may keep my 

constituents informed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Heather Somers 

State Senator, 18th District 

 


